
 

 

 
 

The Office of Township Leasing 

The Office of Township Leasing (or OTL), located in Darwin, is a small office which 

works for the Executive Director of Township Leasing (Executive Director) to assist with 

the management of the Township Leases. 

 

Officers from the OTL visit the communities regularly to talk to the Consultative Forum 

Members about land use issues and any proposed new developments in the township.  

 

The OTL has a number of other responsibilities, including: 

 

 Organising meetings of the Executive Director and the Consultative Forum 

 

 Negotiating subleases with business, government and community organisations 

 

 Collecting rent from sublessees on behalf of the Traditional Owners 

 

 Working with the Land Council and Land Trust to promote economic 

development in the township 

 

 Promoting Home Ownership for interested people in the township 

 

 Assessing applications for new developments or land usage changes and 

buildings in the township and providing advice to the Executive Director and the 

Consultative Forum 

 

 Managing all the day to day work of land administration in the township 


